
HOLIDAY
LETTERS

G L A S T O N B U R Y  P A R K S  &

R E C R E A T I O N  P R E S E N T S :

Beginning on December 1st letters can be dropped off

in the holiday box outside the Parks & Recreation

entrance of the Academy Building, the main entrance

of the Riverfront Community Center or mailed to the

Parks & Recreation department. Be sure to include a

return address!

Glastonbury children are invited to write a letter

of their holiday wishes to Santa, the Reindeer, the

Mensch on the Bench, Frosty the Snowman, or any

holiday figure they choose!

RECEIVE A LETTER BACK BY USPS!

WWW.GLASTONBURYCT.GOV/HOLIDAYS


